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NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN WORKING PARTY            
MEETING HELD ON 3rd AUGUST 2014 AT THE VILLAGE HALL
No.2
1. Present: Sue Cherry (SC), Michael Hopper (MH), Ronald Hogg (RH), Georgina Carrington (GC), Susan Gould (SG), June Maitland (JM).                           Apologies: Mike Brown (MB), David Gould (DG)
2. The Minutes of Meeting No.1 on 23rd July 2014 were approved with no amendments.
3. Constitution – declarations of interest.  It was agreed that this would only be enacted if the need arises.
4. Additional Group Members – Paul Morgan has expressed an interest in helping with the working party.
5. Questions for NDDC – attached with amendments.  MH to contact Sarah Jennings of the NDDC, to hopefully set up a meeting at the end of September 14 at around 3pm.
6. The newly proposed NDDC post supporting NPG has not yet been appointed, deferred to a later date.
7. Updates:
a. Grant Funding – the organisation “Locality”, which is designed to help funding NPG’s, ran out of funds on 20th August 2014, and is not accepting applications.  We hope that there may be funds next financial year. The web site recommends approaching NALC (National Association of Local Councils), and suggests that any claim should have a Project Plan and Timeline.
b. The post of treasurer continues to be undecided.  As we have yet to have funds this is not problematic at present.
c. Advice from Bere Regis NPG – Ian Ventham, chair of the NPG and also the Parish Council, attended and gave a full insight into the trials and tribulations of the Bere Regis NP.  Precis of information attached.  Thank you to RH for arranging.
d. The Shillingstone contact was unavailable, probably due to holiday, they will be contacted later by GC.
8. Meeting Regularity and venue – It was decided to set the interim gaps between meetings on an individual basis, according to need.  To conserve funds we will be meeting in houses or the pub.  The next meeting is on 8th October 2014, 7pm, at June Maitland’s house, 
9. Contacting Special Interest Groups – it was decided to defer this until after the meeting with NDDC and when we have a clear strategy.
10. AOB – JM asked if we were covered by Public Liability Insurance, MH is fairly certain that we are, under Parish Council umbrella, but will check.  SG stressed the need to keep the village involved, and will write an article for the Reporter, also reminding the group of GC idea of “Waitrose Style” boxes for decision making.  MH asked the group to attempt to read the “Draft Local Plan”, available online at Dorset for You.
Signed as correct…………………………………………………………………………………………………..Date………………………………………
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